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To: Members, Toronto and East York Community Council

RE: Declaration of Riverdale Farm Aid 2014 as an Event of Municipal Significance

Dear Members,
[ am writing to you on behalf of the Riverdale Farm Stewardship Group.

On Thursday, June 19, 2014, the Riverdale Farm Stewardship Group will be holding a
fundraising event at Riverdale Farm (201 Winchester Street) from 5:00 PM to 10:00 PM.

"Riverdale Farm Aid" is an opportunity for the community to join together and show their
continued support for the Riverdale Farm. All proceeds from the event will be directed to
enhance the visitor experience at the Farm.

As it is intended that a Special Occasions Permit will be sought for the event, the Riverdale Farm
Stewardship Group is requesting that Toronto and East York Community Council declare

"Riverdale Farm Aid" as an Event of Municipal Significance.

Thank you in advanced for supporting this important event.

Sincerely,

Pam McConnell

City Councillor
Ward 28, Toronto Centre-Rosedale



